

Friday 15th July Break for Summer Holidays 2pm

Monday 5th September Back to School 8.40am (Reception & Nursery please see Class Dojo)

Look out for updates on our school website <u>stcharlescatholicprimary.com</u> or follow us on Twitter @CharlesPrimary

Holiday dates for the school year can be found on the school website.

Nursery Places

We are nearly full for places in September.



BOOK NOW TO SECURE YOUR PLACE!

There are still places available for January and April. Government funding is available the term after your child is 3.

If your child is 3 during a term and you are looking for a place there is availability for you to self fund until the government funding is available.

Please speak to the school office to find out more

Safeguarding

If you are concerned about a child over the summer please ring Careline
0151 233 3700





St Charles' Catholic Primary School Newsletter



"Love, learn and grow together"

Headteacher Mrs Rebecca Dean

14th July 2022

End of the School Year

As we say goodbye to the end of another school year, I would like to express my thanks and gratitude to all the staff for their hard work and continued commitment to the children here at St Charles'. This is a very special school with



the children at the heart of all we do. A parent said to me this week, as they say goodbye to our school after 12 years of dropping their child off "St Charles' is a Hidden Gem and a very special place."

We say goodbye to our fabulous Year 6 children - you have made me very proud. We will miss you all! I know they will be moving on to great things and will have a bright future ahead of them.

A huge Thank You for all the cards, gifts and kind messages to myself and



all the school staff. Have a wonderful Summer Holiday - We look forward to seeing all the children in September.



















Congratulations to Year 3 for being our best attenders over the school year. The class will be given £50 to choose some class games to play at wet play time.

Class	Attendance & lates for the School Year
WHOLE	93.02%
SCHOOL	898 lates
Reception	91.68%
	151 lates
Year 1	93.20%
	104 lates
Year 2	93.23%
	140 lates
Year 3	93.59%
	136 lates
Year 4	93.08%
	202 lates
Year 5	92.73%
	89 lates
Year 6	93.35%
	76 lates

Summer Reading Challenge

The Summer Reading Challenge combines **FREE** access to books with fun, creative activities during the summer holidays. Throughout the Challenge, library staff and young volunteers support the children, helping them to discover new authors and illustrators and to explore a wide range of different types of books and ways of reading.



How the Challenge works

- Children sign up through their local library and receive a Gadgeteers collector poster.
- Children set a reading goal and borrow and read library books of their own choice during the summer, collecting special stickers to complete their poster and extra incentives along the way.
- Library staff and volunteers are on hand to advise and run family-friendly activities.
- Children who complete the Summer Reading Challenge are presented with a certificate and/or a medal.

The official Challenge website hosts digital rewards, author videos, games and more for children to enjoy all summer: www.summerreadingchallenge.org.uk

Ice Cream Fun



The end of the school ended with the children having ice creams! It was a lovely way to end the year and celebrate the hard work over the school year. Have a great Summer everyone!









Transition to New Classes

Last week, the children met with their new class teachers. The had a lovely session getting to know what it would be like in the next year group.

Miss Ehlen, started her Maternity leave last Friday and we are counting down the days until we hear her news.

Miss Cullen is due to return after her maternity leave just before Christmas.

Class	Teacher
Nursery	Miss Bryan
Reception	Miss Edwards
Year 1	Miss Rowe
	Miss Cullen (Jan 23)
Year 2	Miss McCreesh
Year 3	Miss King
Year 4	Mr Cross
Year 5	Mrs Battersby
Year 6	Mrs McKinstry